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Dear George,
 
Milton Keynes Council are satisfied with the engagement and consultation process for this
proposal, and consider that Highways England have complied with the relevant acts in it’s duty
to consult and publicise this proposal.
 
Kind regards,
 
Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth Verdegem MRTPI
Team Leader
Development Management – West Team
 
M:          
E:           elizabeth.verdegem@milton-keynes.gov.uk
 
Milton Keynes Council | Planning | Planning, Strategic Transport and Placemaking | Civic Offices
| 1 Saxon Gate East | Milton Keynes | MK9 3EJ 
 
 

From: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 February 2021 18:56
Cc: A428 Black Cat <A428.Blackcat@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: [EXT] A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet [TR010044]: Request for Adequacy of
Consultation Representation
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of Milton Keynes Council.
Please be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking on links.

Report spam or suspected malicious email via the REPORT MESSAGE icon above.
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
Please see attached request for an Adequacy of Consultation Representation in relation to the
above scheme.
 
Please could we have your views by 12 March 2021.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
George Harrold
NSIP Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate




